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4343 N. Lincoln Ave
773-424-2875

Neighborhood Kitchen and Bar

The Pasta Bowl is proud to be #withbudlong. To show our support, 
we’re giving back 20% of sales to Budlong families and friends on 5/16. 
Dine in, pickup, or delivery. -- your choice. All you have to do is mention 
Budlong when you place your order. Pro tip... try the Farfalle Pollo, 
it’s our absolute most popular dish. And the kids will love the rainbow 
spaghetti. See you soon!

WWW.PASTABOWL.COM

#withbudlong Giveback Day
Thursday  5/16

11a-10p
We don’t like fine print so we made this 14pt. The only restrictions are that you have to 
mention Budlong before you pay, so we can keep track of what we owe you guys. And if 
you’re ordering online for delivery or carryout you have to use our website, not one of the 
other compaines like GrubHub or Uber. P.S.: Thursdays are $20 wine bottles, and yes, those 
are included in the giveback deal! Yw.


